Please join the American Indian Law Program for a talk with
United Nations Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
Victoria Tauli-Corpuz

When: Where:
Thursday, January 29 Wittemyer Courtroom
5:30-6:30 p.m. Wolf Law Building

University of Colorado
2450 Kittredge Loop Drive
Boulder, CO 80309

Free and open to the
public.

The United Nations Human Rights Council appointed Victoria Tauli-Corpuz as the UN Special
Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples in 2014. Ms. Tauli-Corpuz is the founder and
Executive Director of Tebtebba, a Philippines-based organization which works on indigenous
issues. She has founded and managed other NGOs involved in social awarness, climate
change, women’s and indigenous rights.

For more information, contact Program Director Carla Fredericks at
carla.fredericks@colorado.edu
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